
STATE OF FLORIDA 

September 20, 2007 

Mr. Fredrick Smallakoff 
665 1 Coronet Drive 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 CERTIFIED MAIL: 

700208600001 17574426 

Re: Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company - Docket Number 060774-E1 

Dear Mr. Smallakoff 

As you and I discussed on the telephone this morning, Commission staff has revised the 
schedule for Docket No. 060774-E1 to provide you with the additional time you have requested to 
develop information regarding your complaint. We have scheduled tentative dates for your complaint 
as follows: a staff recommendation will be filed by February 21, 2008, which will be addressed by the 
Commission at its March 4, 2008. Agenda Conference. We will need any documents and information 
that you wish to be considered in the staff recommendation by February 12, 2008. 

This should provide you with sufficient time to prepare, but if other problems arise, please let 
me know. 

Sincerely, 

Martha C. Brown 
Senior Attomey 

MCB/th 

cc: Florida Power & Light Company (Roseanne Lucas) 
Regulatory Compliance & Consumer Assistance (Plescow) 
Office of Commission Clerk 
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